
CAMELLA LIPA HOMEOWNERS’ ASSOCIATION, INC. 
Managed by: GLOBALLAND PROPERTY MANAGEMENT, INC. 

  
 

  

CIRCULAR 2021 - 07005 

 

Date : August 07, 2021 

To : Homeowners and Tenants 
From : The Property Management Office 

RE : Waste Segregation 

 

Greetings! 

The Property Management Office would like to inform that effective on September 06,2021, we will be 

STRICTLY IMPLEMENTED “NO SEGREGATION NO HAKOT POLICY” inside our community.  

 

Pursuant to the provisions of Section 59 of Replublic Act No. 9003, otherwise known as the “Philippine 

Ecological Waste Management Act of 2000.” 
 

The waste segregation will composed of biodegradable (organic waste), non-biodegradable, and sanitary 

waste. The following figure will show you the waste segregation system and its scheduled pick up: 

 

 

 

***Please disinfect the face mask before disposing. 

 

For your information and guidance. 
Sincerely,   

MS. MARIE JOY T. EVANGELISTA 

Property Manager 
 

Approved by Camella Lipa Board of Directors 
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